Pilon, Janet

Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton

From: Mojgan shoj

Sent: January 17, 2023 4:28 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton

Dear Town Clerk Town Clerk,

I almost lost my investment property because it took over 12 months to get rid of a non paying tenant. I will not be renting to long term tenants if you take away airbnb. You have no right eliminating airbnb before making some rules to protect landlords from abusive tenants.

Sincerely, Mojgan shoj